
August 21, 2024 

Dear Colleagues, 

I hope this message finds you well and recharged for the start of a new academic year. As we 
embark on this exciting journey together, I want to extend my warmest welcome back to each 
of you. Your dedication and hard work are the driving forces behind our success, and I am 
grateful for your commitment to our students and our mission. 

To kick off the year, I am pleased to invite you to the next Bloomberg’s Briefing webinar where 
I will provide updates on several key topics that are crucial for our district's progress: 

District Office Updates: I’ll share the latest developments and initiatives within the District 
Office that will impact our operations and support your efforts. 

Culture Survey Results: I’ll share insights from the recent Culture Survey, highlighting what 
we’ve learned and our plans for fostering a supportive and collaborative work environment. 

Development of the Kern CCD Strategic Plan: I’ll share the process we will be using to 
development the next iteration of the Kern CCD Strategic Plan. 

Date: September 3rd 
Time: 12:30p 
Zoom: https://kccd-edu.zoom.us/j/89130164521 

As with previous Bloomberg Briefings, I will be taking questions following my comments.  
Please make time in your schedule to join us, as your input and engagement are essential to our 
collective success. 

Thank you for your continued passion and dedication. Here’s to a productive and inspiring 
academic year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Steven Bloomberg 
Chancellor 

https://kccd-edu.zoom.us/j/89130164521



